
Dear Yvonne, 
 
Thank you for your reply and the letter to Derek. 
 
Derek advises that Cronton Parish Council would have to submit their objections to the 
planning application for access via a new junction on Chapel Lane to Knowsley MBC, as it is 
Knowsley MBC who will determine that application.  Derek reiterates that he has no 
decision making powers on planning applications.   
  
Kind regards, 
  
Andrea 
  
Andrea Wall 
 
Office Manager  
Derek Twigg MP for Widnes and Halewood 
(Widnes, Halewood, Whiston, Hale Village, Cronton, Halebank and Tarbock) 
 


